
 
 

June 12, 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Further to our previous letters, Strathcona County has engaged CIMA+ to conduct a 
Functional Planning Study for Highway 15 between Range Road 220 and Highway 830 
North. A Functional Planning Study, which is required by Alberta Transportation, determines 
the “medium- and long-term needs” of the highway. It also studies what effects these “needs” 
may have on the surrounding landowners and community. 
 
This is why we are contacting you! You and your neighbours are invited to an open house to 
learn more about the Functional Planning Study. 
  

Thursday, June 28, 2012  
Partridge Hill Community Hall 
22002 Township Road 542 
4 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Refreshments will be served. 
 

This is the second of three open houses for the project. At this open house information will be 
provided regarding future interchange improvements along the Highway 15 corridor - 
including conceptual interchange layouts and potential impacts to properties adjacent to the 
highway. Your feedback at this stage is crucial to the success of the project. 
 
The third open house will be held in mid-September.  More information will be provided via 
mail outs and newspaper advertisements over the course of the summer about this final 
open house.  
 
Do you have questions or comments? Visit the County’s website at 
www.strathcona.ca/Highway15FPS or contact the project leads.  
 

CIMA+ 
Dan Dmytryshyn 

 dan.dmytryshyn@cima.ca 
 780-297-2462 

Strathcona County  
Tony Maghee 
tony.maghee@strathcona.ca 
780-464-8035 

 
We look forward to seeing you on June 28!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dan Dmytryshyn, P. Eng. 
Project Engineer 
Transportation 
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